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Subject: RE: Chinese Apology - Legacy Project

 

From: Doris Chow   
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 11:06 AM 
To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX 
Subject: Chinese Apology - Legacy Project 
 
Dear Minister Wat, 
 
Happy Year of the Horse.   
 
We are writing to propose a legacy project to the Government as a part of the reconciliation process for the 
Chinese Canadian community.  We hope that you will seriously consider this initiative as it aims to recognize 
the historical significance of the role of clan and society associations, founded in the spirit of kinship, which 
historically served to address the social, political and financial needs of Chinese Canadians in communities 
across British Columbia.  We look forward to further discussing this proposal with you.  You could reach us via 
email at . 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Doris Chow, Anita Lau and J. Stewart 


















